


occurring. 44 new units would more than double the units on Catharine between Cannon and 

Robert. 

 

Interface with existing properties 

The proposal indicates that the rear blocks of buildings will closely abut the north and south 

property boundaries. Given that they are set back significantly from the street, they affect the 

privacy of the pre-existing properties nearby. The distances between those buildings and the 

existing structures are far less than would be found in other developments, or even across the 

street in older areas of the city such as this. 

 

 

Again, thank you for the virtual open house and for providing a venue for feedback from 

residents. 

 

 

Brenna MacNaughton 


